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1998/300. Issue of the review of the distribution of seats in 

the Executive Board of the World Food 
Programme 

At its 50th plenary meeting, on 16 December 1998, the 
Economic and Social Council, recalling General Assembly 
resolution 50/8 of I November 1995 and Council decision 
1998/285 of31 July 1998, decided: 

(a) To continue consideration, at its organizational 
session for 1999, of the issue of the review of the distribution 
of seats in the Executive Board of the World Food Programme 
with a view to arriving at a recommendation to be submitted to 
the General Assembly; 

(b) To postpone action on the draft resolution entitled 
"Revision of the General Regulations of the World Food 
Programme" 100 to its organizational session for 1999. 
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